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Americans for the Arts Action Fund Launched

October 04, 2004—Americans for the Arts has launched the Arts Action Fund to articulate and
champion the need for public support of the arts and arts education. The Arts Action Fund
will provide a vehicle through which any citizen can help ensure that all Americans have the
opportunity to appreciate, value, and participate in the arts. Join us today and help mobilize
support for the arts.

Americans for the Arts urges artists and arts organizations to Sign Up and Be Counted!

October 13, 2004—Sign up and be counted! Make sure every nonprofit arts organization
throughout the nation has a Dun & Bradstreet number so that the country's creative
industries are properly documented.

2004 Election Impact on the Arts report now available.

November 15, 2004—The Government and Public Affairs staff of Americans for the Arts
hosted a lively and informative postelection audioconference on Friday, November 5, to
discuss the potential impact of the election on the arts. Based on this program, Americans for
the Arts Action Fund has released an analysis of the impact of federal, state, and local
elections on arts policy. The 2004 Election Impact on the Arts report looks at the makeup of
Congress and state legislatures as well as at the outcome of 34 state and local ballot initiatives
that either directly or indirectly impact the arts.

Americans for the Arts is pleased to announce the launch of its new website!

November 15, 2004—Americans for the Arts is pleased to announce the launch of its new
website! The new site offers a streamlined look and enhanced navigation and usability to
better address the needs of our members, partners, and stakeholders. For those of you in the
arts field, the website includes all the latest news and resources you’ve come to depend on,
now in a more user-friendly environment. For citizens, parents, teachers, and arts supporters,
the website offers an array of resources to help you promote appreciation and arts funding in
your communities and schools. We welcome you to take a look around and see what has
changed or, if you're new to the site, to see the array of events and programs Americans for
the Arts has to offer.



Americans for the Arts announces election of new council members

December 17, 2004—Americans for the Arts welcomes newly elected members to its
Emerging Leader, Public Art Network, and United Arts Funds councils. These councils assist in
developing programs and resources that benefit its members and also act as advisers by
addressing the needs their respected fields.



